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May 15, 2023

Dear Rotary Club of Fort Worth South,

Thank you for your donation of $4,975 received December 2, 2022.

These funds have been used to purchase items listed on the proposal submitted by Principal Irma
Ayala to create a Thinking Lab for our students. We had expected the Lab to be opened this
school year, however, a water leak caused ceiling damage to the room where the Lab is to be
located. We fully expect the damage to be repaired and the Lab to be up and running by the start

of the new school year.

We appreciate your support of Richard J. Wilson Elementary.

Sincerely,

Tra lfef—

Tresha Johnson
Assistant Principal



